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16th April 2024 

Our ref: NH/089/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: Table Top Cricket Tournament 

Your child has been selected to play in a Regional Table Top Cricket Tournament on Friday 26th April 2024, after 

the success of the Ambergate team at the County Table Top Cricket Tournament held in March.  

The tournament is being held at Pattonair County Ground, Derby, DE21 6DA. Your child will be transported from 

school and we will need to leave at 8.30am. This is before normal school hours and therefore we will need to ask 

that you are able to get them here for 8.15am on that day. 

It is also likely due to the tournament timings, we will not be back to Ambergate until 3:45pm and ask that you 

are able to collect your child at this time. It is important we leave promptly in order to get the venue and give the 

best chance to the team.  

This is an opportunity we are excited to offer your child and if the team is successful, they will then go to Lords 

Cricket Ground for the final!  

On the day your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle. If your child is eligible for free school 

meals, then this can be provided by the school kitchen. 

Please complete the reply slip attached and return to school by Friday 19th April 2024.  

If you would like to speak to a myself about the event, then please feel free to contact the school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Nicola Hudson  

PE Teacher 
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Please return to Miss Hudson 

I do/do not give permission for my child______________________________________________________ to 

attend the Table Top Cricket Tournament in Derby on Friday 24th April 2024. I understand that I will need to bring 

my child to Ambergate at 8.15am and collect them from Ambergate at 3.45pm on that day. 

My child is entitled to free school meals and will require a packed lunch provided by the school kitchen yes/no 

Signed____________________________________________Date_______________________________________ 
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